
Barrow Health Centre PPG 

Minutes of Meeting held on 19th September 2018, 6pm 

Chair : Tina Wright 

 

1. Welcome & Apologies 

Present were Tina Wright, Bob & Marilyn 
Pluck, Janet MacKenzie, Sue Preston, Alison 
Lee & Babu Gohil 
Apologies from Cathy Buss 

2. Minutes of Last Meeting Agreed 

3. 

Matters arising from the 
minutes  
       Wound Dressings 
       Patient Survey  

TW will be attending a meeting on 28th 
September re Wound Dressings along with 
reps from other PPGs 
The Patient Survey is now on the Website 

4. Practice update 

Dr Simpson has remained as a Partner but 
reduced his hours, Dr Anderson is to become a 
P/T salaried GP, Dr Patel is back from 
maternity leave so surgery is now almost at full 
complement. 
There seems to be sufficient appts to cover 
demand. There is still an appt available via 111 
if needed. The Practice can now book in to the 
Urgent Care Centre should it be necessary 
which gives an extra 3½hrs of extra Dr cover 
(approx) 
1st/2nd/3rd year Medical students now attend the 
Practice from Leicester & Nottingham. 

5. Flu Clinics 

Flu Clinics are to be held on 22nd Sept and 3rd 
Nov, the delay with the 2nd clinic is due to 
supply of the over 65s vaccine being in 3 
batches. 
It was agreed that PPG members would once 
again attend to assist patients on arrival. 

6. Any other Business 

The CCG AGM is to be held at Loughborough 
Town Hall on 25th Sept and the public can 
register online to attend. 
TW has made contact with the 6th form at 
Rawlins to try to encourage those intending a 
career in medical/nursing to join the PPG but 
without success so far. 
 

7. Agree date for next meeting Wednesday 28th November 6pm 

 


